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May 1, 1939

President Herman B Wells

Indiana University

Dear President Wells:

In the year 1936, Sigma Alpha Mu Fraternity

undertook to bring to this country promising students who had

been prevented from continuing their studies owing to the re-

ligious persecution in Germany. President William Lowe Bryan

promised that Indiana University would omit the fees at a

refugee student to whom our Chapter would offer free room and

board. Under this arrangement, Henry H. Remak of Berlin, Germany,

a student of modern languages, came to this campus in September,

1936. He received the A. M. degree in 1937 from Indiana University.

Since then, he has done some tutoring while preparing for the

Ph. D. degree he hopes to obtain in the near future. Owing to

his excellent work (he has maintained a A- average ever since

he came here), Indiana University extended his scholarship in

1937 and again in 1938. We would highly appreciate it if Indiana

University would continue to omit his fees for 1939/40.

Sincerely yours

yron S. Glassner, President



INDIANA UNIVERSITY

EIV
MAY 1 1939

PRESIDENT'S OFFICE



May 5 1939

Er. Myron 8. Giassnr
Sign Alpha Eu Fraternity
blooming ton, Indiana

Dear Er. Glasaners

I have your letter of May 1 Wi*t

ig that the University remit the fees of r.

Henry Remake a German refugee student, for

the academic year 193940, with the understand-

ing .that the Sigma Alpha Mu fraternity wll

pE4tte fear ki dte anid hear dutg m $kt

period.

I will present your reaquot to tbe

Trustees of the niver sity at their next meet-

ing, thich probably will be early inJune

.ino elly yors,

X. B Wells

MC



May 9, 1938 -- Board of Trustees

President Wells presented a letter from the local

chapter of the Sigma Alpha Mu fraternity requesting that

the University remit the contingent fees of Henry Remak,

a German refugee student, for the school year 1938-39.

He stated that these fees had been remitted for the past

two years at the request of the National Student Federa-

tion of America, also that the Sigma Alpha Mu fraternity

had defrayed the living expenses of Mr. Remak during this

time and is willing to continue to do so during the coming

year.

On motion of Mr. Nolan, seconded by Mr. Rabb, the

Board concurred in the recommendation of President Wells

that the fees of Mr. Remak for the school year 1938-39

be remitted.


